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BOARD OF FINANCE
STAMFORD GOVERNMENT CENTER
888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD
P.O. BOX 10152
STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 06904-2152
DEPARTMENTAL 2017-2018 BUDGET PRESENTATION MEETING

Thursday, March 30, 2017
7:00 p.m. (Note Time Change)
Stamford Government Center
Board of Finance Conference Room

Departmental 2017-2018 budget presentations will be given by the following:

1. Land Use Bureau — Ralph Blessing, Bureau Chief
2. Building Department — Bobby DeMarco, Chief Building Official

3. Engineering Bureau — Ernie Orgera, Director of Operations;
Louis Casolo, City Engineer

4. Transportation, Traffic and Parking — Jim Travers, Bureau Chief
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